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U18 had two teams registered in the NEAHL for the 2023/2024 season. U18-721 
remained in Tier 2 going 2-24-2 on the season and U18-731 tiered to Tier 3B-East 
(non-contact was removed from U18) going 1-25-3 on the season.  The season 
was a struggle as LMHA saw players leave before the season even started and 
more leave throughout the year. By the end of the season, each team was far 
below the players needed to finish the year. The U18-731 season ended before 
playoffs due to lack of players to even ice a team.  
 
Work has already started to ensure the U18 program is successful for the 
2024/2025 season. The 2009 birth-year registrations (1st year U18) should increase 
the numbers for U18 going forward and have at least 2 large teams. Once 
registration is complete at the end of June, we will have more information going into 
the fall and what U18 will look like. 
 
See you in the fall! 
 
Linsey Early 
U18 Director 
 
 


